
Kelly Yapp 
 
I am married with a family of six children. One of my sons currently attends the nursery 
at Wyre Forest School. I have lived in Kidderminster for the majority of my life, 
attending both St John’s Middle School and also Harry Cheshire High School.  I have 
15 years’ experience of personnel and administration roles within the manufacturing 
industry. Following the birth of my last child, I decided to take time away from full-time 
work to pursue my interest in psychology and counselling. I am now in my second year 
of study for a degree with the Open University, which I hope will facilitate a career in 
this field in the future.    
 
It is my firm belief that access to quality education is a fundamental human right and 
it is this passion that motivated me to apply to become a governor at WFS.  As such, 
I would like to use the opportunity to give back to the amazing people who invest so 
much in our children’s lives by supporting their work and assisting the school’s vision 
to be extraordinary. I am truly passionate about exploring ways in which parents and 
school can work collaboratively to achieve the best outcomes for all children 
academically, vocationally and emotionally.   


